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• Congratulations to the boys and girls of the parish who received the Sacrament of Confirmation in Dunhill Church 

on Friday.  We are very grateful to Bishop Alphonsus Cullinane for confirming our young people in the faith.  We 

hope that the gifts and fruits of the Holy Spirit will be very much in evidence in their lives in the years ahead. 

• May is known as the month of Mary, many people join in with their friends and family to say the Rosary.  

Devotions to Our Lady by coming together to say the rosary will take place again this year, starting in Fenor on 

Monday night and continuing throughout the month, every Monday and Wednesday in Fenor Church at 8.00 p.m. 

and every Tuesday and Thursday in Dunhill Church also at 8.00 p.m. It will be said in Fenor Church each Saturday 

night after Mass and in Dunhill Church each Sunday morning at 9.00 a.m. before the Mass. 

• Friday is the First Friday of May, Brendan Gallagher will be visiting the sick and housebound with the Blessed 

Sacrament. Any housebound individuals who would like a visit on a regular basis contact the Parish office 396892. 

• A second collection will be held at all Masses next weekend to defray the expenses for the World Meeting of Families 

to be held in Dublin on August 2018. It is hoped that Pope Francis will attend this meeting. 

• Pilgrimage to Knock The Diocese of Waterford & Lismore Pilgrimage to Knock  Shrine, will take place on 

Sunday 7th May. Train leaves Waterford at 6.45a.m. and will arrive back at 10.00 p.m. Tickets costing €38.00 are 

available from Rellis Newsagents, Ballybricken, contact 872536. 

• On Saturday 13th May, the Diocese have organised a retreat day and quiet time to be held in Holy Family Mission 

House of Prayer, Glencomeragh, for all those involved in Parish Ministry. If you are an Extraordinary Minister, a 

Minister of the Word, a Choir member etc, please come along and join us as we reflect on what we do. The day is 

entitled “If you ask anything in my name, I will do it”. Frances Rowland, from the Diocese of Kerry Pastoral Team 

will facilitate the day.  The cost is €10 per person, and will begin at 11.00 a.m. with registration from 10.30 a.m. For 

more details please contact 051-874199.  

• Taize Prayer. A service of song, silence and contemplation. Friday 5th May at 8.00 p.m.in the Edmund Rice 

Chapel, Barrack Street. All are welcome. 

• First Light Supporting Suddenly Bereaved Parents and Children A Mile in Memory Remembrance Walk in 

memory of loved ones lost on Sunday 14th May at Sacred Heart Church Dunhill starting at 2.30 p.m. Refreshments 

and raffle afterwards in Slí ns gCroí Chapel Lane. All welcome. Contact Helena 085-7798288. 

• Accord are looking for people to train as counsellors and facilitators. For more information, contact 052 6124144. 

• Trocaire Boxes: Just a reminder to return your Trocaire Boxes if you have forgotten to do so. 

• Questions People Ask Question: Did Jesus really rise from the dead? Answer: All the evidence points to the bodily 

resurrection of Jesus. The New Testament writers may have differed in accidental details but they are in total 

agreement that Jesus did physically rise from death. There is not a shred of evidence in scripture that any Christian 

thought otherwise. Saint Paul staked his credibility on the resurrection. ‘If Christ has not been raised then our 

preaching is without substance, and so is your faith’. (Corinthians 15:14). 

• Last week’s Parish Collection: Masses €371.60 and Envelopes €312.95. Thank you for your continued support. 

 Sunday, April 30th  
Third Sunday of Easter 

Mass in Dunhill Church at 9.30 a.m.                                               

Anniversary Mass for Ned & Anna Moore, Mary Watt & Úna Arnold 

Pray for Richie Power 

Monday, May 1st  – St. Joseph  Mass in Holy Cross Church, Tramore at 7.30 a.m. & 10.00 a.m.  

Tuesday, May 2nd – St. Athanasius  Mass in Holy Cross Church, Tramore, at 7.30 a.m. & 10.00 a.m.  

Wednesday, May 3rd – St. Philip & 

James 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament  

Mass in Holy Cross Church, at 7.30 a.m. & 10.00 a.m.  

Dunhill Church from 11.00 a.m. until 12 noon   

Thursday, May 4th  – St. Conleth  Mass in Holy Cross Church, Tramore, at 7.30 a.m. &  10.00 a.m. 

Friday, May 5th  – Blessed Edmund Rice  

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

Mass in Holy Cross Church, Tramore, at 7.30 a.m. & 10.00 a.m.  

Fenor Church from 11.00 a.m. until 12 noon   

Saturday,  May 6th   
 

Mass in Fenor Church at 6.00 p.m. 
Anniversary Mass for John Broson 

WEBSITE: 

www.dunhillandfenorparish.ie 
www.facebook.com/DunhillAndFenorParish 

Priest on Duty 086 6004384. 
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